
 

 

Barnstable Disability Commission 
Minutes  

March 15, 2023 
via Zoom from 10 am to 12 pm 

 
Meeting called to order at 10:00 a.m. 
 
Members present:  Paul Logan; Chair, Sheila Mulcahy, Vice Chair, John Lundborn, Lori Gillen, 
Warren Rutherford, Linda McKinney, and Jerilyn DiCostanzo.  
 
Others Present:  Peter Bertling, Parking/Transportation Manager, and Tammy Cunningham, 
ADA Coordinator and Asst. Director of HR.    
 
Members Excused: John Lundborn, Michael Hersey, Paul Cusack, Christopher Bartley, Paula 
Breagy.   
 
Public Comment: None.   
 
Approval of the minutes of February 15, 2023 – Warren Rutherford moved to approve, Linda 
McKinney seconded.   
 
Financial Report – Current balance is $ 43,992.91   
 
MOD Update – Tammy Cunningham shared that IHCD had sent her an invitation to speak on a 
national webcast on the topic of successful transition plans.    
Report from Posters Subcommittee –  No report.  
 
Report from Scholarships Sub Committee –  Linda McKinney shared that she and Lori Gillen 
had a meeting to go over scholarships, the process, and to brainstorm ideas.   Tammy 
Cunningham commented that Cape Cod Community College was returning a scholarship check 
for a student who did not enroll in the program.   
 
Reports from Mass AAB Variance Request SubCommittee/DPW Reviews/TOB Projects –   
Tammy Cunningham shared with the Commission information she had received from Joe 
Marshall concerning the rebuilding of the Boardwalk at Kalmus Beach.  The cost of materials is 
$20,990.00.   Warren Rutherford asked that Joe Marshall be invited to April’s meeting to discuss 
the project and request for support of funding.   
 
Paul Logan reported that he, Sheila Mulcahy, and Michael Hersey met to discuss Centerville 
Playground and the proposed renovations.   They also discussed changes to the School 
Administration Building.    
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Warren Rutherford moved to adjourn at  11 am, Jerily DiCostanzo seconded.    
 

Respectfully Submitted,  

Tammy L. Cunningham 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The objective of the Barnstable Disability Commission 

is to advise and guide the Town of Barnstable and the general public regarding 

issues of accessibility in accordance with the American’s With Disabilities Act  (ADA). 


